
 

NOTICE: Online Training Resources Available for 
Providers and Staff  
 

June 22, 2022 

Dear provider, 

Health Choice has developed a new interactive training course for providers and their staff, 

called “End of Life Care” with content on Advance Directives, Advance Care Planning, Hospice, 

and Palliative Care. 

• Purpose: Understand the purpose and types of end-of-life care, advance directives, and 

provider requirements around end-of-life care.  

• The training can be used to meet AHCCCS and Health Choice provider requirements to 

train staff of Advance Directives and End of Life Care. 

How to Access End of Life Care training module: 

https://www.healthchoiceaz.com/elc/ 

 

To access additional interactive trainings visit us online at: 

https://www.healthchoiceaz.com/providers/provider-education/  

 

We welcome your feedback or questions:  

Lauren Fofanova, LCSW 
Director, Integrated Healthcare Development 
Lauren.Fofanova@azblue.com 
(602) 829-3366 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

To view this notice for embedded links and for content specific to education related material, please visit 
us online at www.HealthChoiceAZ.com under our “Providers” tab. 
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